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SUNDAY, APRIL 9: “RUN FOR THE KIDS” WINTER SEASON OPENS! 
The 2006 winter competition season starts in just 12 days! 
By now all winter athletes should have received information about the winter season in the 
mail. Please fill in and return these forms as soon as possible. 
If you have not received any information please reply by return email or call Chris O’Connor 
on 0410 490 630. 
We are hoping to have a big turn out for the first event, so if you have not already done so fill 
in and return your Run for the Kids entry form immediately as entries close this Friday. 
If you have not paid your registration for 2006/07 you can still run for the club in this event, as 
long your registration is received before the cross country relay event.  
 
 
SATURDAY, APRIL 22: CLUB 5K HANDICAP 
The annual club 5k handicap will be held on Saturday, April 22. 
Please let us know if you will running in this event and what your best recent times are over 
5k, 3k or 1500m. (or your expected finish time). 
The Race starts at 1:00pm at the car park of the Bennetswood bowling club in Station St. 
(melway, 61 C4). All welcome to compete. 
 
 
SATURDAY, APRIL 29: AV CROSS COUNTRY RELAYS, YARRA BEND 
At Yarra Bend Park (melway 44 H2 or D2 E5) 
To take part in the cross country relays, you must be registered for the 2006/2007 season 
either before or on the day of competition. 
We are hoping to enter at least 3 men’s and 2 women’s teams in the open competition 
(6km) as well as under 20, under 18 and under 16 (6km for under 20 men, 3km for all 
others) so please let the winter competition committee know of your availability as soon as 
possible so that teams can be organised. 
 
 
WINTER COMPETITION COMMITTEE 
Contact a member of the club winter competition committee if you have any enquiries. 
 
Graeme Olden  
ph. 9885 0890 email: golden@sprint.net.au 
 
Ian and Megan Sloane 
ph. 9459 4486  email: iansloane@optusnet.com.au 
 
Chris O’Connor  
ph: 9882 6108 email: coconnor@swin.edu.au 
 
 
REMEMBER, RUN FOR THE KIDS ENTRIES CLOSE THIS WEEK! 
SEND YOUR ENTRY FORM TO THE CLUB AS SOON AS POSSIBLE! 


